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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

From:   Michael Terry 
Community Relations Specialist, 352-797-3608 

 
Re:  Woman Crashes Vehicle into Spring Hill House Following Medical Episode 
 
Date:  November 14, 2018 
 

 
On 11-14-18 at 8:08 a.m., Hernando County Sheriff deputies responded to 9320 Northcliffe 
Blvd. in reference to a driver who had crashed their vehicle into an unoccupied home. 
 
When deputies arrived on scene they found the driver, Jessica Rose Julbe W/F DOB/12-19-79, 
trapped inside of her vehicle. 
 
The vehicle had come to rest inside the master bedroom of the home. 
 
Julbe, of Spring Hill, appeared to have suffered from a medical episode as she was driving 
westbound on Northcliffe Boulevard. 
 
Julbe’s vehicle struck a mailbox and a street sign prior to crashing into the house. 
 
Julbe was transported by ambulance to Bayonet Point Medical Center as a precaution. Julbe 
only sustained minor injuries as a result of the crash. 
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